SHREWSBURY PUBLIC SCHOOLS
MINUTES OF SCHOOL COMMITTEE WORKSHOP
September 23, 2019
Class of 2002 Conference Room & Media Center
Shrewsbury High School
64 Holden St.
Shrewsbury, Massachusetts
Start: 6:25 PM

Present: Ms. Sandra Fryc, Chairperson; Mr. Jon Wensky, Vice Chairperson;

Dr. Dale Magee, Secretary; Ms Lynsey Heffernan; Mr. Jason Palitsch. Dr. Joseph Sawyer,
Superintendent of Schools; Amy Clouter, Assistant Superintendent for Curriculum and
Instruction; Dr. Jane Lizotte, Assistant Superintendent for Community Partnerships and
Well-Being; Mr. Patrick Collins, Assistant Superintendent for Finance & Operations; Ms. Meg
Belsito, Assistant Superintendent for Student Services; Mr. Chris Girardi, Principal, Beal Early
Childhood Center; Ms. Tiffany Ostrander, Principal, Coolidge School; Ms. Lisa McCubrey,
Principal, Floral Street School; Ms. Gina Kelly, Assistant Principal, Floral Street School; Ms.
Wendy Bell, Principal, Paton School; Mr. Bryan Mabie, Principal, Spring Street School; Ms.
Heather Gablaski, Assistant Principal, Sherwood Middle School; Ms. Karen Gutekanst, Assistant
Principal, Sherwood Middle School, Dr. Ann Jones, Principal, Oak Middle School; Mr. Scott
Yonker, Assistant Principal, Oak Middle School; Ms. Anne Koertge, Assistant Principal, Oak
Middle School; Mr. Todd Bazydlo, Principal, Shrewsbury High School; Mr. Jeffrey Lizotte,
Assistant Principal, Shrewsbury High School; Ms. Maureen Monopoli, Assistant Principal,
Shrewsbury High School; Mr. Gregory Nevader, Assistant Principal, Shrewsbury High School; and
Mr. Gerald “PJ” O’Connell, Assistant Principal, Shrewsbury High School.

The meeting was convened in the Media Center following a dinner held in the Class of 2002
Conference Room. Attendees were broken into smaller groups.

Welcome, introduction and meeting overview by Dr. Sawyer.

Ms. Clouter outlined for the group an overview and introduction for the evening’s workshop
focusing on Inclusive Practice. Presentations relating to aspects of Inclusive Practice were made
by Ms. Clouter, Dr. Lizotte and Ms. Belsito. The small groups were then asked to discuss aspects
of the presentations and report back to the group as a whole.

The discussions were focused on sharing perspectives. No program changes were proposed.

No policy changes were proposed. No votes were taken.

Meeting adjourned: 8:00 PM

Documents Referenced: Inclusive Practice Slide Presentation



